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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to make a submission with regard to Electoral and Political Party Funding. 
 
I believe that the political donations from corporations and other organisations should be 
banned. As it is very clear that donations by this group will always affect political decisions. 
In the case that donation of this kind is still allowed then the level of transparency should be 
improved. It should be declared to Election Funding Authority and posted on a web-page. 
The web-page should be updated regularly. 
 
Tjoan Lie 




